





The children have been making pictures of dinosaurs using the 2D shapes and naming them too in Maths this week. They have also made marble paintings to celebrate St Patrick's Day. In P.E they have been listening and following instructions brilliantly. In Phonics some children are blending two and three letter words together and forming their letters too. They are also retelling dinosaur stories using props. Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger's Class Team.































